
[Your School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we come to the end of another wonderful school year, I wanted to take 

a moment to reflect on all the incredible experiences we've shared in our 

kindergarten class. It has been an absolute joy to watch your children 

grow, learn, and develop into the bright individuals they are today. 

Throughout this year, we have explored various subjects, from numbers and 

letters to art and music. Each child's unique personality and creativity 

have enriched our classroom environment, making it a special place to 

learn. Thank you for your support and involvement throughout this 

journey; it has made a significant difference in your child's education. 

I am so proud of all the progress the children have made, and I encourage 

you to celebrate their achievements during the summer. As they move on to 

first grade, I hope they carry with them the love of learning and the 

fond memories we've created together. 

Please remember to continue reading together, exploring, and having fun 

this summer! I wish you all a safe, happy, and adventurous break. I look 

forward to seeing your little ones flourish in the coming years. 

With warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Contact Information] 


